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Nadia Khan

From: David A. Olson
Sent: Sunday, December 11, 2016 3:48 PM
To: citycouncil
Cc: Nadia Khan
Subject: Fw: Orr Block

Sent using OWA for iPhone

From:�David�Outerbridge�<outerbridge01@gmail.com>�
Sent:�Sunday,�December�11,�2016�11:42:45�AM�
To:�David�A.�Olson�
Subject:�Orr�Block

As a resident of Newtonville, I strongly urge the Land Use Committee to deny the waiver to the Orr Block developer. The proposed
development is out of scale to the rest of the village and, along with the Austin St. development, will change forever its character. I 
understand that he has the right to build his development but only at a scale to what already exists.  

Sincerely,
David Outerbridge 
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